
 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 1:35 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: Resignation: LTVCA 

 

Ms. Saunders: 

  

I regret to inform you that I am resigning as the London representative of the Lower Thames 

Valley Conservation Authority, effective immediately. 

  

Kimble F. Ainslie 

Chairman 

Nordex Research 

London ON 
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